
 

Ownership Change Announcement 
 
We are excited to announce ownership changes at MF Property Management Ltd. We 
are pleased to report that a successful management buyout of the company was     
recently completed.  Carla Guthrie (CEO) together with Margot Morel (VP), Jamie 
Poodry (VP) and Sara Hicks (VP) have acquired the company.   

 

Maria Finoro founded this company in 1992 and she is delighted to have completed 
this transaction. “I am confident that MF will continue to be a leader in the              
condominium industry, and I am very pleased that MF will remain locally owned and 
will continue to be an integral part of this community.” 

 

Maria will remain at MF and will be providing consulting services to self-managed   
condominiums. She will also continue to provide pre-construction consulting. 

 

You can expect business as usual at MF. Our name, our people, our practices, and 
services will remain intact. All of the dedicated employees you know and trust will   
continue working with you to meet your needs.  

 

Carla has been at MF for twenty-seven years. She, along with Margot, Jamie and 
Sara, look forward to working with the invaluable staff at MF to provide premium   
quality condominium management services.  

 

We thank you for your past support and look forward to a bright future together. 

 
mfprop@mfproperty.com 

1-855-824-4208 


